Northfield
A

Minnesota

Park and Recreation Advisory Board Meeting: December 5, 2022

To: Park and Recreation Advisory Board
From: Tim Behrendt, Streets and Parks Manager
Subject: Park update

e Babcock Park
o Working on plans for warming house/pavilion, retaining wall replacement and field
upgrades.

e Sechler Park
o Working on lighting Sechler 2 while Babcock softball field is under construction

e City Parks
o Crews have been out plowing bituminous trails

e Park Capital Investment Plan
o Council approval of final plan January 3

Respectfully Submitted,
Tim Behrendt, Streets & Parks Manager



